
 

Welcome Back! 

What an excellent start the children have made to the new term. It has been wonderful to see so 

many happy, smiling children returning to school after the summer holidays and to observe them 

settling in so well  to their new classes.  

You may have noticed the work that began over the summer break and is being finished off during 

the first few weeks of term, including new fencing and the renovation of our courtyard area. We 

are also eagerly awaiting improvements to the area outside of Dolphins class. All of this has been 

necessary in order to accommodate the additional children that now attend our school, so that we 

can make the most of and enjoy the learning spaces available to us. 

Thank you to all of those who have signed up to the many after school clubs provided by the staff. 

We have tried to create an interesting mix of activities that will appeal to as many children as pos-

sible and we hope to increase the amount of clubs run by external providers, so that there is even 

more choice in the future. 

Finally, we have developed our Twitter feed over the summer holidays and we are sure it will be a 

great way for you to keep up to date with school news!  

Follow us @MevaSchool 

Mr. Gynn 

Our newest children have settled in to their new class and  

already know their way around the school! 



Meet the teacher—Wednesday 13th September 3:15pm 
If you’ve not already had the chance to say hello and introduce yourself 
to your child’s new class teacher please do so after school on this day. If 
you can not make this date, each teacher has created a leaflet with FAQs 
and general classroom ’useful information’.  
Formal parent consultations will take place after half term. We look for-
ward to seeing you. 

Brass Lessons 

Hannah Hawkin has spaces for children who would like to learn to play 
a brass instrument, such as the trumpet or cornet. For 
further details and to register your interest please visit 
Miss Soper in the office. 

 

Autumn 1 Diary Dates 

Tuesday 12th September PTFA AGM—5:30pm new members welcome 

Wednesday 13th September Poltair taster day (Year 6) 

Thursday 21st September Penrice taster day (Year 6) bus leaves school 8:45am 

Tuesday 26th September Visiting Author Workshop KS2 

Thursday 28th September After School Cake Sale KS1 

Monday 2nd October Harvest Festival 2pm—Parents welcome to attend 

Thursday 5th October Yr R - Yr 4 Flu Vaccinations 

Wednesday 18th October PTFA Film Night 

Thursday 19th October Topic Finale 

Friday 20th October Inset—School Closed 

Monday 23rd October—

Friday 27th October 

Half Term 

Monday 30th October & 

Tuesday 31st October 

Inset—School Closed 

PTFA AGM 

The PTFA have their annual general meeting at the 
school on Tuesday 12th September beginning at 

5:30pm. 

Anyone wishing to join or be involved in the PTFA 
would be most welcome to attend. 

The school relies upon the PTFA’s fundraising to fund 
events, such as the whole school trip to the Hall for 

Cornwall Pantomime, and greatly subsidise the travel 
costs for trips by paying for buses. 

Please support them in any way you can so that they 
can continue the great work that they do for the chil-

dren at our school. 

A warm Mevagissey School welcome to Miss Blows and Miss Rogers who have joined us as 

student teachers on the Cornwall SCITT programme. 


